
Weekly COVID update.  In the last week, we have 0 known new cases.  All the previously 

announced COVID cases have recovered, leaving us with no known active cases.  We have not 

had a positive case associated with school since November.    

     

Our school district follows health guidelines for the management of individuals who have been 

diagnosed with COVID-19. Our school district follows these guidelines to protect the safety of 

our students, families, and staff.    

It is important to watch for COVID symptoms. Contact your child's medical 

provider for guidance if your child develops any of the COVID-19 symptoms. Common 

symptoms include fever, cough, and shortness of breath, diarrhea, abdominal pain, and loss of 

smell or taste.  

 

Two things that really help slow the spread of COVID is to stay at home if feeling sick and if at 

school practice good social distancing policies to avoid close contacts.   

 
 


